
 

 

 29 September 2025 

 

Photo Shooting for Mid-Autumn Party 2025 

 

Dear Members and Guests, 

Please be informed that photo shooting will be carried out during  

“Mid-Autumn Party 2025” at DBRC on 17 October (Monday). Shot 

photos of the event may be published in various media such as the club 

websites and printed materials of DBRC and Club Siena. 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

中 秋 月 圓 派 對 2025 相 片 拍 攝 

致各會員及訪客： 

茲因愉景灣康樂會將於十月六日（星期一）舉行「中秋月圓派對

2025」活動，所拍攝之照片將用於不同的媒體，包括愉景灣康樂

會及海澄湖畔會所之網站及刊物。 
 

敬希垂注。 


